From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 21 July 2013 11:42
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01056/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:42 AM on 21 Jul 2013 from Mr John Gilmore.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	South Lodge Fringford Road Caversfield Bicester OX27 8TH 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - Up to 200 residential units, access, amenity space and associated works 

	Case Officer:
	Rebecca Horley 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Gilmore

	Email:
	

	Address:
	30 Fairhaven Road, Caversfield, Oxfordshire OX27 8TU


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I do not think that the Fringford road or the road known as Aunt Em's lane would be able to sustain more vehicular traffic and with the Eco town exemplar within 50 yards I do not think there is any more requirement for more housing in the area. Also I do not think that the services i.e. water sewage, electric will sustain any more demand. In Caversfield we have regular (monthly) power cuts, the sewers regularly block and in the furthest estate (Rowans) in summer the water pressure is virtually zero. The Garden Quarter(old MOD base) is within 200 yards this was an established services user so the conversion has not affected the demand on the services


